The Blue Bear Brick Initiative
Creating a Lasting Legacy

Livingstone College is excited to offer you a very tangible opportunity to leave a legacy. by giving
a tax-deductible donation for a personalized brick, which is a permanent part of our campus. Your brick

will be a part of the foundation of the Blue Bear Sculpture, located on our front lawn.

You may add your name or a short message to each brick. You may also dedicate a brick in honor

or memory of a classmate, organization or loved one.

Donations from the Blue Bear Brick Initiative will be used to fund scholarships for deserving

Livingstone College students.

Don’t miss this opportunity to show your Blue Bear Pride!

Order Form

To make your tax-deductible gift to support the Livingstone College Blue Bear Brick Initiative, please complete the form below.

First Name: Last Name:
Address:
City, State. Zip:
Telephone: Email Address:
O Number of Brick(s) X $125 each =

Method of Payment:
O Check or money order enclosed made payable to Livingstone College Brick Initiative

OVisa OMasterCard O American Express ODiscover Card
Credit Card# Exp. CVC No.:
Signature: (Signature required for credit card gifts)

Please PRINT your inscription below (3 Lines, 18 Spaces per Brick)

N I I s S I N
N S
(A I I |

If you have additional questions, please contact the Office of Alumni Affairs, 704-216-6009 (vmillert@livingstone.edu)

Thank you for your support!



